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*Beginning October 1st, and every first weekend of the month, we will be distributing both the 
consecrated bread and wine at both of the weekend Masses.  
*Each member of the Confirmation class has adopted a Saint to carry with them. They have 
prepared reports on these Saints, and would like to share them with the Parish. They will be 
hanging in the back of church for the next few weeks for you to enjoy. 
*Religious Ed. will be starting soon!  The first class will be on Wednesday, Oct. 19th. From 6:30-8:00 
pm.  Registration for all students will be held in the Parish Hall at 6:30 pm. Parents please stop by to 
register your child(ren) so we can plan for the new year. Thanks! The Knights of Columbus will be  
having their Burger, Chips, and soda available that night from approximately 5-6:30 pm.  
*A Big Thank You to Pat and Kathy Jensen, Rick Spotanski, Tom Mckeon, Bob Hartl, and Matt 
Hoeferer for helping take down the old St. Peter’s Sign. We also need to thank Mary Louise Hill for 
taking time out to coordinate all of the necessary details to make this happen. 
*RCIA (the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) - a preparation program for all those interested in 
joining the Catholic Church. Classes will begin in late October. If you know of someone who is 
interested in joining, please contact Fr. Jerry at 402-439-2147. 
*Youth Mass- We will have our first Youth Mass at 5:30 pm Saturday, Oct. 29th. The Mass will be 
planned by the High School youth. We are asking for volunteers to help with the choir, servers, 
ushers.  Any youth who want to help with this, please contact Alysan Wurdinger at (402)565-4392 
or Fr. Jerry at (402)439-2147. We do have youth that have been mandated to be Eucharistic 
Ministers and Lectors. 
*Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament: just a reminder, the Church is available on the 1st Friday of 
every month from 8 am-6pm to come and spend some time in front of the Blessed Sacrament. 
Please consider coming for even just one hour! How great is the value of your conversation with 
Christ in the Blessed Sacrament, for there is nothing more consoling on earth!! 
*Bright Horizons needs your help! They are having a diaper drive during the entire month of 
September. They are especially in need of sizes 4, 5, and 6. There will be at tote for the diaper 
donations at the entrance of church starting September 7th. Help provide diapers for all children in 
our communities! For more information a flyer will be hanging up at the entrance of church.  
 
 
 

 
 

                

 

 

 

                   

 

 

            

 

 

  

 

 

 

     

 

 

                   Sat. Oct. 8th - 5:30 pm                Sun. Oct. 9th - 10:00 am 
Lector-         D. Stodola               Alysan Wurdinger  
EMHC-         C. Paden         Deacon Al 
   
Servers-       C. Ruskamp/Arynn Spence         Zoe & A. Wurdinger  
 
 Gifts-          Derek Nordby Family                   N. & J. Parsley 
Ushers-       B. Lueninghoener        
                  D. Molacek        D. & P. Morfeld 
 
Organist-     Psotta       Sindelar 
Cantor-        Chilcoat        Sorrick  
  
 
SHC-----------------------------------------------------------   G. & B. Morfeld 
Money Counter-------------------------------------------- Dan & Beth Huss 

Mass Intentions -   Oct. 3rd – 9th, 2016 

                      Intention                                  From 

M. 7:25 am     Mike Wolken   Mildred Ridder      

T.   7:25 am    Leota Mandl    Altar Society   

W. 7:25 am   Fr. Tim Lange   Tamara Eskens     
Th. 7:25 am    Lucille Miller   Family  

Fr.  7:25 am    Ian Reese    Brett & Lisa Wilke 

Sa. 5:30 pm     Ian Tougas   Mike & Jean Lance 

Su.10:00am     Living & Deceased mbrs.                Arthur & Lisa Kubr 

                          of the John & Clara Kubr Family               

Please send bulletin 
announcements to 

stpeters@stanton.net 
by Wednesday 

morning 

Thank You! 

 

 
 

 

          

 
 
 

 

St. Peter’s Church 

1504 Ivy Street 

Stanton, NE. 
  October 2nd, 2016 

You can find St. Peter’s online at www.stpeterstanton.parishesonline.com 

Monthly Meetings 
KOC: First Monday at 8:00 pm 
Altar Soc: First Thur. at 1:30 
pm 
Rolls: First Sunday after 
Mass 
Pastoral Council: Second 
Sunday 9:00 am            

                                   

Financial – Sept. 25th     2016 
AdultEnvelopes……..1,959.00 
Youth Offering………..  16.00 
Votive Lights………….     5.25 

                  TOTAL:$ 1,980.25 
                      
                     

 

If today you hear 
his voice, harden 
not your hearts. 
Hebrews 3:15 

Question of the week: What does infallibility of the Pope mean? The infallibility 
(the inability to be wrong) does not mean the Pope does not sin. The Pope can only 
make an infallible statement when he speaks in an official manner on behalf of the 
Church on Faith and Morals. To make an infallible statement he must first study the 
scriptures, consult with bishops and church members, and most importantly, pray 
for the Holy Spirit’s guidance. This was a promise from Jesus to St. Peter when he 
became our first Pope. 

mailto:stpeters@stanton.net

